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SLR Eastern/Mid-Atlantic Regional Meeting 
May 4, 2018 
3:30 PM ET 

 
The Loews Annapolis 
Windmill Point East 

 
MINUTES 

 
Attendance 
Mike Fallon, Committee Chair (NY) 
Rob Garagiola (MD) 
Kim Hoffman (DE) 
Brian Jordan (RI) 
Robert Rodophele (MA) 
Charles Soltan (ME) 
 
 

I. Call to Order (Mike Fallon) 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3:40 pm. 
 

II. Introduction of Firms and Practices 
 
Each attendee introduced themselves and their firms. 

 
III. Discussion of In-Person Regional Meeting 

 
There was discussion of a possible Portland, ME meeting some time later this year.  The timing 
of the meeting could be an issue; such a meeting should not be too close to the Austin, TX 
meeting in October. 
 
Charlie suggested the week of August 27th. 
 
Mike said that he would ask Erin and Moira to send out a poll to the full group to see whether 
committee members are available to hold a regional meeting that week. 
 
There was discussion of potential clients.  Charlie and Rodo both suggested regional clients who 
might be willing to participate. 
 
Rob said that his client DSCUS (Distilled Spirits Council of the US) is based in Maine and might 
be willing to participate. 
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Kim suggested that Crown Castle might be willing to participate.  
 

IV. Client Identification and Needs 
V. Discussion of Common Regional Interests and Issues 

 
Robert Rodophele asked whether any firms are doing work related to the legalization of 
cannabis.  There was lengthy discussion of the July 1 legalization in Massachusetts, and how it 
could impact other states in the region (and could lead to other states taking the same 
approach).  
 
There was a similar discussion relating to sports betting, and what steps the respective states 
might take on the issue if the US Supreme Court throws out the federal PASPA law, as many 
expect. 

 
VI. Other Business 

 
There was discussion of SLR not having a New Hampshire member, and trying to identify an 
appropriate candidate.  It was suggested that if we can identify an appropriate candidate, we 
may wish to invite them to our August regional meeting. 

 
VII. Date of Next Meeting 

 
The groups agreed that we will hold a meeting via telephone to plan an August meeting if we 
decide to move forward with one. 
 

VIII. Adjournment 
 
On motion of Charles Soltan, seconded by Rob Garagiola, all in favor, the meeting adjourned at 
4:20 pm. 
 


